

MINUTES: BELLINGEN PUBLIC SCHOOL

MEETING DETAILS		
Date and Time	01.11.2021, 6:30pm	
Location	CWA Hall	
Attendees	Chair: Kim Childs Attendees: Kim Childs, Fleur Blainey Deen, Amy Reggers, Faye Levine, Vanessa Cavanagh, Charlene Kellett, Nicole Wing, Caroline Thomas	
Apologies	Diana Djukanovic, Michelle Bowling, Milo Hansson	
Minutes	Caroline Thomas	
MEETING MINUTES		
Agenda Items	Discussion & Agreed Action	Whom
1. Acknowledgement of Country		Kim Childs
2. Apologies	See above	
3. Minutes of previous minutes accepted	11/10/21: Moved – Nicole Wing 2 nd – Amy Reggers	
4. Correspondence in	Kim – email from Sandra in office regarding school playground funding etc Message from Stephen Glyde wishing to present about 150 th anniversary	Ness to look at Stephen to present at next meeting
5. Correspondence out	Information promoting Colour Fun Run All other info on the Facebook page	
6. Principal’s report	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Staff professional learning<ul style="list-style-type: none">- Starting Strong – K – 2 Maths – Lisa, Fiona D and Lucy- Building and Big Ideas – Courtney, Nicky and Roz – Maths- Assessment and programming - each week at staff meetings- Literacy and Numeracy data analysis and teaching sprints- CSE LEED Analysing Assessment data – Executive team• Across school<ul style="list-style-type: none">- Still on Level 3 restrictions – not looking like changing any time soon, no updates- Kinder orientation has started, Zoom and first transition dates have started	Ness Cavanagh

	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Year 6/7 transition has begun for some, 26th Nov for majority of students - 29/11 Book Fair to be held in library - 25th Nov Year 5 Leaders speech, teachers will discuss guidelines with students - Presentation Day Wed 8th Dec – currently it will be done by cohort. More details to come. - Yr 6 Farewell Monday 13th Dec, more details to come as it gets closer. <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • School plan analysis - We are beginning the process for analysing the 2021 plan to start the 2022 plan <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Staff changes - Mala Austin is on maternity leave and Natalie Fletcher is taking her position of RFF <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Library bags – discussion regarding library bags Ness proposed to use. ACTION: 250 library bags for \$7.95 to be given as a gift from P & C for new students and selling in uniform shop in addition to school hats. Moved – Charlene Kellett Second - Nicole Wing 	
7. Business arising from previous minutes	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Colour Run – At this stage volunteers are not able to attend and it will have to be run by stage - Currently have over \$4500 raised - We are now going to put out lots of marketing information to get interest/ school will be sending out info and posts on Facebook – originally we were hoping to raise about \$15000 <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Markets – Nov is cancelled, have had the offer of potentially shaking buckets (and making sure people have signed in) at the Artisan market 4/12/21 – usually 2 gates open (at the Showground) and walking around. Perhaps from 7:30 – 1pm. Amy, Faye, Kim, Caroline, Fleur, Nicole tentatively yes. We will agree to it, thank you to Charlene and market committee for your offer. 	
8. President's report	<p>Presidents Report BPS P&C 01.11.2021</p> <p>First of all, I need to apologise for missing the kindergarten parent meeting. I had a very difficult and crazy two weeks with very little sleep and I entirely missed the meeting. Many thanks to Dylan Harry who gave my apologies at the meeting. What I propose since I can't go back in time is to write out a welcome letter from the P & C to go home with the prospective students coming to kinder orientation.</p> <p>Fleur has given the school posters for the fun run to go up around the school. We have also put a notice on Facebook</p>	Kim Childs

	<p>as a reminder for fundraising. We will try to put more up over the next few weeks.</p> <p>Finally, I'd like people to start thinking about whether they might like to take on the role of President next year as I will still be involved but will not be taking on the President role. So have a think. I will be happy to support and share any insights I've had this past year.</p>	
9. Treasurer's report	<p>From Charlene – Last term there were a lot of expenses \$5000 for readers \$Grant money for 150th Books</p> <p>Savings now at \$15752 Main account \$ 2519 Uniform \$ 3584</p> <p>Library bags will be approx. \$2000</p>	Charlene
10. General business	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Funding for water tank – to hold over and put on agenda for next month - Discussion regarding what Grants we may be able to apply for - No parent/teacher interviews currently – Ness said possibly there won't be - Shout out to music teachers who have been not allowed at school and have still been continuing lessons remotely 	
12. Date of next meeting and close	<p>Next meeting (last one for 2021) 06/12/21 6pm To be held at the Federal Hotel – Kim to book</p>	